
Please be advised that due to a Staff Development Day,
there will be no school on Friday, November 1, 2024.
This date was accidentally omitted from the calendar

that was mailed to families this summer. 
We apologize for the oversight.

Important Notice: No School on
November 1, 2024

Please update your calendars and make any necessary arrangements.
Thank you for your continued support and partnership.

Student-free day


